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December 7, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1
Docket 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Mr. Grier:

In my letter of November 7, 1979, a status regarding Inspection and
Enforcement Bulletin 79-14 was provided. The attachment to this letter makes
revisions to commitments made in that letter.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

R. R. Schneider
Vice President - Electric Production
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NINE MILE POINT UNIT 1
NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

~ REVISIONS TO COMMITMENTS
REGARDING INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 79-14

A. Pi in S stems within the Dr well

Niagara Mohawk will inspect piping systems within the drywell. For
systems where Quality Assurance documentation and fabrication drawings
exist, we will only verify the restraint location and design. An
inspection covering all of the requirements of IAE Bulletin 79-14 will be
performed for all other systems. The above inspection will be completed
during the next outage at Nine Mile Point Unit 1,'which is expected to be
before March 31, 1980.

B. Minor Discre ancies

In Item 3 of our November 7, 1979 letter we committed to add a
one-directional restraint in the recycle condensate demineralizer loop.
Further investigation indicated that additional restraints in the area of
the missing one were not previously included in the seismic model. The
ability of these restraints to perform the function of the missing is
presently being investigated. Should any modifications become necessary,
we will report on them by February 15, 1979.
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